
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
January 15, 2013 
 
 
 
 
Santa Rosa County School Board 
 
On Thursday, March 7, 2013, over 200 of Santa Rosa’s seniors will have the 
opportunity to participate in the third annual “Career Academy University.”  This is a 
combined event between Escambia and Santa Rosa County School Districts providing 
graduating seniors from Career Academy programs with a full day of soft skills training.  
The event time is 8 a.m. until 2 p.m., features a general session with a keynote speaker 
and specialized breakout sessions taught by well-known business and industry 
representatives from our region.   
 
The only facility in our area large enough to accommodate this type of student activity is 
First Baptist Church of Pensacola.  We are requesting permission to continue to utilize 
this venue and provide this incredible opportunity to our students.   
 
Your support of Workforce Education programs, teachers and students is greatly 
appreciated. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Charlin Knight 
Director of Workforce Education 
  


